
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

Article 3: All organisations concerned with 

children should work towards what is best for the 

children. 

Camrose 
Primary  

School with 
Nursery 
06-12-2021 

 

 

NNEEWWSSLLEETTTTEERR   

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

This has been a very busy term. All of the children have taken part in a variety of 
enrichment activities and have worked very hard during lessons.  

 
The end of the Autumn term is always an exciting, fun filled time at school and it 

presents many opportunities for the children to develop their social skills through the 
various events that take place. 

 
Children miss out on many valuable experiences if they are withdrawn from school 

prior to the end of the term.  
 

As parents, it is your responsibility to ensure that your children do not miss school 
unnecessarily.  

 
Extended holidays are not a reasonable excuse for absence and will not be authorised. 

 
Parent Questionnaire 

 
This week a parent questionnaire has been sent home with your child. 

 
This is your opportunity to have your voice heard as these questionnaires help us plan 

towards improving in areas that you feel are important. 
 

As we informed you earlier this term, we plan to go paperless from January 2022.           
All correspondence will be via parent email and texting.  Therefore your current contact 

information is important to ensure you are kept informed.   
 

Please take the time to complete the questionnaire and contact form and return them to 
the school office by Tuesday 14th December. 

 

Thank you  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Event Time Where 
06-12-2021 Last week for after school clubs 

07-12-2021 3BO Google Classroom Parent 
workshop 

3KP Google Classroom Parent 
workshop 

9.00am 
 

2.00pm 

ICT room 
ICT room 

09-12-21 4IN Google Classroom Parent 
workshop 

4IJ Google Classroom Parent 
workshop 

9.00am 
 

2.00pm 

ICT room 
ICT room 

10-21-21 Christmas Jumper Day 

13-12-21 Autumn Term Parent Up-dates sent home 
14-12-21 Years 1 & 4 Christmas party day – wear own clothes to school 

15-12-21 6HH Google Classroom Parent 
workshop 

6SR Google Classroom Parent 
workshop 

9.00am 
 

2.00pm 

ICT room 
ICT room 

EYFS & Years 2 & 6 Christmas party day – wear own clothes to school 
16-12-21 Years 3 & 5 Christmas party day – wear own clothes to school 

17-12-21 Last Day of Tem – school closes at 1.30pm 

 

04-01-22 SCHOOL CLOSED – STAFF INSET DAY 

05-01-22 PUPILS RETURN TO SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Christmas Dinner 

will be on the 15th December 
Unfortunately if you have not already booked 

this, it is too late to do so now. 

Camrose Primary School with Nursery Newsletter    

Christmas Jumper Day 
 

The 10th December is Christmas Jumper 
day; children can wear their own 

clothes but must wear a Christmas 

Jumper. 

School Finishes on FRIDAY 17th at 1.30pm 
Please be prompt when collecting your 

children. 
 


